
ADJOURNED MEETING CITY COUNCIL 

November 26, 2019 

 

The City Council of the City of Albemarle met in an adjourned session on 

Tuesday, November 26, 2019, at 4:30 p.m. in the Raymond I. Allen Room of City Hall.  

Mayor G. R. Michael presided, and the following Councilmembers were present, to-wit: 

Chris Bramlett, Martha Sue Hall, Martha E. Hughes, Shirley Lowder, Dexter Townsend 

and Chris Whitley.  Absent, Councilmember Bill Aldridge. 

 

--------------------------- 

 

Mayor Michael called the meeting to order. 

 

------------------------------- 

 

Upon a motion by Councilmember Bramlett, seconded by Councilmember 

Whitley, and unanimously carried, the Mayor and City Council adjourned to a Closed 

Session Pursuant to N.C.G.S. 160A-318.11 N.C.G.S. 143-318.11(a) (6) – Personnel. 

  

Upon a motion by Councilmember Hall, seconded by Councilmember 

Hughes, and unanimously carried, the Mayor and City Council returned to open session.  

Mayor Michael announced that a closed session was held Pursuant to N.C.G.S. 160A-

318.11 N.C.G.S. 143-318.11(a) (6) – Personnel and there is nothing to disclose at this 

time. 

 

--------------------------- 

 

Upon a motion by Councilmember Lowder, seconded by Councilmember 

Whitley, unanimously carried, the City Council approved pursuing acquisition of the 

sewer line easements necessary to extend sewer service to the Albemarle Business Center. 

 

--------------------------- 

 

Upon a motion by Councilmember Lowder, seconded by Councilmember 

Whitley, unanimously carried, the meeting was adjourned until Monday, December 2, 

2019, at 7:00 pm for a regular session meeting.    


